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Wednesday 12th March 2025 

Climbing Wall – School Visit 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

I am excited to inform you that we will be welcoming a mobile climbing wall to our school on 

Wednesday, 19th March 2025. This special event will provide all students with a fantastic opportunity to 

develop their physical skills and confidence in a safe, supervised environment. 

 

Activity Details 

• Date: Wednesday, 19th March 2025 

• Location: School grounds 

• Duration: The climbing wall will be on site for the entire school day 

• Participation: Every child in the school will have the opportunity to participate 

 

The climbing activity will be fully supervised by trained professionals, with all necessary safety 

equipment provided. Students will receive proper instruction before attempting the wall, and the 

challenge will be adapted to suit different age groups and ability levels. 

 

What Your Child Will Need 

• PE kit or comfortable clothing suitable for physical activity 

• Trainers/sports shoes 

 

This exciting activity aligns with our commitment to providing diverse physical education experiences 

and encouraging children to challenge themselves in new ways. 

 

If you have any questions about this event, please contact the school office. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

G Bailey 

Gareth Bailey   
Headteacher   
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